
 

 
 

 
 

To:  Steve Berlin 

   Executive Director 

   Board of Ethics 

 

From:   

Bechara Choucair 

   Commissioner 

   Chicago Department of Public Health 

 

Date:  October 31, 2013 

 

Subject:  Events Attended on Behalf of City 

 

 

 

This letter serves as notification of the events I attended as a guest and representative of the City of 

Chicago. On September 24, 2013, I attended the Campaign for Stronger Neighborhoods, sponsored 

by Local Initiatives Support Corporation Chicago (LISC) and on October 23, 2013, I attended the 

Carl Sandbury Literary Awards Dinner, sponsored by the Chicago Public Library. 

 

Thank you for your continued cooperation. If you have any questions, please call me at (312)747-

9870.  

 


